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CONFIDENTIAL DOCUl\1ENT ATTACHED 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission 
Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870 

Re: Docket No. 031047-TP; CLAIM OF COIWIDENTIALITY AND NOTICE 
OF INTENT TO REQUEST CONFIDENTIAL CLASSIFICATION 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Enclosed for filing are the original of each of the confidential listings below. In 
accordance with Rule 2S-22.006(3)(a), Florida Administrative Code, Sprint hereby files 
notice of its intent to request confidential classification for the highlighted portions of this 
information. Sprint has filed a request for confidential classification in accordance with 
the rule on the same day under separate cover. In addition, Sprint claims that the 
highlighted information in this information is confidential in accordance with Section 
364.183(1), Florida Statutes. 

CMP The specific portions of the information for which confidentiality is being claimed are: 

COM __ 
1. Highlighted portions on page 15 of James R. Burt's Direct Testimony 

CTR 
2. Highlighted portions on pages 4, 6, and 8 of Pete Sywenki's DirectECR __ 
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Please acknowledge receipt and filing of the above by stamping the duplicate 
copy of this letter and returning the same to this writer. Thank you for your assistance in 
this matter, 

Sincerely, 

Susan Masterton 

Enclosure 




